CHARACTER REFERENCE LETTER FOR ADOPTION

From,

Floyd Boyd

1990 Hillhaven Drive
Los Angeles, CA 90033

Date: November 25, 1950

Dear Mam,

In reference to Mr and Mrs Miguel's adoption, we have managed to
sit with them for three weeks and after a thorough and conclusive
examination, they have our approval. During this period they
invited us into their home and showed us where the children will be
staying, what activities they will be doing and which schools they
plan to take them to, along with our modalities. These include their
stable personal relationship as a couple, their financial capability to
raise the two teenage children as well as their religious background.
we highly recommend them as parents and should any additional
information be based on our inspection we will provide it directly
or through the child welfare social office.

Yours sincerely
Floyd Boyd




